
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

  
 
 
The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (‘the Commission’) wishes to inform investors, 
involved parties, as well as any other persons interested of the inauguration of the Email 
Notification service. The service which is offered free of charge will enable the interested parties to 
receive important additions/changes posted at the Commission’s Web Site. 
 
The user can register as a member via the email notification service, located in every webpage, after 
completing the necessary fields. For new members the user’s email address will be verified.  
 
Upon registration, the user will receive electronic messages that will notify him/her of specific 
additions/changes to the Commission’s Web Site. The additions/changes will be determined 
internally by the Information Technology and Operations Department of the Commission. The user 
can customise sections he/she wishes to be notified about as well as the notification reception time.  
 
As a result of the above, the Commission decided, for better collaboration and coordination 
purposes with the interested parties and for the effectiveness of its operations that, from now it will 
cease the transmission of documents to the involved parties (CIFs, Public Companies, Media, et all) 
that are published by the Commission such as Announcements, Circulars, Directives etc.  
 
Therefore, the involved parties are urged to register with the above service. 
 
Finally, it’s noted that the Commission welcomes any queries / suggestions for the specific section, 
as well as for its Web Site via the electronic mail information.technology@cysec.gov.cy.  
 
 
06 December 2007 

This unofficial English text is for information purposes only.  
The official text is in the Greek language. 
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